“It was one of the best board
meetings we ever conducted,”
said Nelson Angapak, chairman
of the Calista Board of Direc-
tors,” as he spoke of the high-
lights of the Jan. 23-25. board -
meeting in Anchorage. .

The Calista Board of Direc-
tors reviewed the present status
and progress of their major in-
vestments. They alsc set prior-
ities for the year ahead.

d members also reviewed
legislative  priorities including
pushing for the Capital move
and for the passage of a D-2 bill
this year.

A resolution was also made
to the effect that the Land Re-
cording office be reopened in
Bethel. The board also discus-
sed developmental plans for the
process of reactivating Cal-Mar
Comapny for the 1980 construc-
tion season.




